
Faith, Knowledge, Stewardship 
Sundown on Holy Thursday to sundown on Easter Sunday is considered the most solemn part of the liturgical year.  
This three-day period is referred to as the Easter Triduum, also known as the Sacred Triduum, or Paschal Triduum. 
The Sacred Triduum is one great festival recounting the last three days of Jesus’ life on earth, the events of his 
Passion and Resurrection, when the Lamb of God laid down his life in atonement for our sins. “Though chronologically 
three days, they are liturgically one day unfolding for us the unity of Christ’s Paschal Mystery” (USCCB).  

Dates to remember…. 
Join us Holy Thursday, 1:30 in the gym, as 5th grade walks us through the Passion of our Lord. The Living Stations 
are an extraordinarily moving prayer. Come pray with us.  
 
There is no school on Good Friday, March 30. 
 
The 2018-2019 calendar at a glance is posted to our website. Note a date change – the Diocesan Catechetical Day is 
confirmed for Friday, October 26.  

 
From your PTO: 

You might enjoy some statistics about the Blue Moon Sale. Note that not all volunteers remembered to sign in when 
they worked. So the numbers are most likely higher! Thank you all! 
 

• The sign in sheets included 172 volunteers, of which 31 were St. A students. 

• A total of 1294 hours were worked, according to the sign in sheets.  

• Thank you! 
 
Congratulations to our Ice Cream Winners! Mr. Moyer's 2nd grade class, Mrs. Martinez's 3rd grade class and Mrs. 
Stoneburner's 8th grade will be celebrating your Blue Moon hard work with some frozen Blue Moon of their own. Thank 
you for a successful sale! 
 

Congratulations 
Way to go! Our Science Olympians took 2nd place at tournament Saturday. They are headed to state level competition 
at the end of April! 
 

‘Like’ our Facebook page! 
Are you following us on Facebook? You can access our FB from the school’s website, www.stakzoo.org, or go to 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/stakzoo/posts/?ref=page_internal . Remember to ‘like’ us so that you can follow events 
at the school as they happen! 
 
You can set your FB page to automatically notify you of our new posts. On your FB account, click on “following” and 
then on “see first”. We will pop up on your FB each time we post something new! 
 

Kalamazoo Children’s Chorus 
Kalamazoo Children’s Chorus is starting auditions for next year. Head to their website, kalamazoochildrenschorus.org 
for more information. 

 
2018-2019 School Year 

Can you believe it? It’s that time of year! When you are ready, please head to our website and start the enrollment 
process for 2018-2019.   

http://www.csgk.org/Default.asp?PN=Pages&SubP=Level1&DivisionID=%27%27&DepartmentID=%27%27&SubDepar
tmentID=%27%27&PageID=%2725229%27 

 
 
 

St. Augustine Cathedral School, in partnership with parents and the Catholic Church, welcomes and shapes young 
people as they grow in faith, knowledge and stewardship. 

http://www.stakzoo.org/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/stakzoo/posts/?ref=page_internal

